
Territory-wide flag-selling activity
cancelled

     The Social Welfare Department (SWD) has been informed by Breakthrough,
Limited that the territory-wide flag-selling activity in public places
scheduled to be held today (April 25) has been cancelled, a spokesman for the
SWD said.

     For enquiries, please contact Miss Hui of the organisation at 2632 0328.
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